WMOTW July 2023

Ministerio Comedor Y Educacion De Paz,

Chiquimula

ISATAH 9:2 “ The people who have walked in darkness have seen a great
light; those who dwelt in the land of the shadow of death, upon them a light
has shone.”

Prayer Request

The Staff
Good relations with staff

Salvation for many

Short and long term
volunteers
Support for students
Second level finished
Myra’s family
Joy in the journey

Support Address
WMOTW POB 69309
Baltimore, MD 21264

Make checks payable to
WMOTW
PAYPAL is another
option:

www.mcyep.org/ donate
angeldaniel@mcyep.org




Joseline Hernandez




July’s activities with the Women'’s ministry, Children’s ministry and
Youth ministry. Miquel Lemus has blessed the ministry by sharing

the word of God on Sunday mornings.




Youth groups visitation to three different
locations to bless those in need.

In January 2024 the new school year begins. Below are photos of five of our students who
will be graduating from Senior High this November 2023. They will be needing computer
pads with keyboards, which is cheaper than a computer, but serves the purpose. Please
consider helping to buy these items estimated at $200 a piece that will be purchased in
Guatemala to enhance the economy . Please Donate at www.mcyep,org/donate




